Clarifications for Consideration regarding USGFC Bylaws to be submitted to  the University System of Georgia Faculty Council

Drafted by the GCSU Faculty Affairs Policy Committee and submitted for consideration at the November 24, 2008 University Senate Meeting

Article IV.3

Consider changing tiers to sectors to align with current classifications within the University System.  One possibility includes adopting the groupings found at  http://www.usg.edu/inst/mission/ 
Article V

Consider clarifying eligibility from the term faculty to a term such as corps of instruction faculty or teaching faculty to reflect the likely intent more accurately.
